
Dump Truck Bid Request 

The Town of Waterboro is requesting bids for one 2017 model year tandem axle 

dump truck.  Bid specifications may be picked up at Waterboro Town Hall, 24 

Townhouse Road, East Waterboro, ME or on the town website.  Bids shall be due 

by noon on Friday September 16, 2016 and they will be publicly opened at that 

time.  The Town of Waterboro reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

bids without question. For emailed specs or additional information please contact 

DPW Director Doug Foglio at 207-205-3757 or Waterboro Town Administrator 

Gary Lamb (207-247-6166, ext. 100) or administrator@waterboro-me.gov. 


